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Australia – Victoria 

No. 395 of 2023 

East Bass Strait – Waratah Bay 

UNCREWED SURFACE VESSEL (USV) OPERATIONS COMPLETED 
 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Details: NTM 381(T) is referred and cancelled - Operations of a remotely piloted Uncrewed 
Surface Vessel (USVs) have concluded  
 
 
 
 

AUS Charts and Publications Affected: AUS 801, AUS 802, AU439146  
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: Nil  
 
 
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued,  
 
 

 

KATE MAHERAS 
Director Maritime Safety 

04/10/2023 


